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Dear Readers, 

 

As you read this Symposium Issue of Volume XXVII of the Public Interest 
Law Review, we hope to take you on a journey through the complex and 
myriad issues of special education law. You will see the tensions between 
federal and state laws, the limits of available resources and protections, and 
the ways our systems fail in sometimes competing ways. We chose this topic 
not only because of the salience—as our education system post-COVID-19 
feels the ever-growing effects of special education deficits—but also because 
of our passions. As law students, we could not find these subjects in a single 
class or club—but sprinkled sporadically throughout—mere blips in the cur-
riculum. We wanted to use our chance, as symposium editors, to bring to 
everyone’s attention these important and fascinating issues that truly affect 
us all.  

	
	

Thank you for reading, 

 

Nicole Evans and Erin Sweet 

Symposium Editors 
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